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Please note this report is available to BPSA Members only. To access a copy, you must 
complete a non-disclosure agreement. For further information, please contact 
bpsa@socma.org.  

This report focuses on reliability of Single-Use Systems in five key product categories, using 
actual data collected and aggregated confidentially from five single-use system integrators. 

With the report, End Users can quantitatively assess the risk of SUS to make 
comprehensive, manufacturing network business decisions. 

Additionally, the report allows Suppliers to benchmark their own performance against 
industry averages. 

Each can then target improvement initiatives toward complaint rate categories that align 
with their specific business or quality goals. 

Through initiatives of this sort, BPSA’s aim is to enable industry-wide improvements SUS 
reliability. 

For further information on how to access this report and other upcoming technical and data 
initiatives within BPSA, please e-mail bpsa@socma.org.  

 

mailto:bpsa@socma.org
mailto:bpsa@socma.org

